
 
 
Hello Parents/Guardians, 
 
I hope you are doing well. 
 
Course selection for students currently in grades 9-11 for the 2021-2022 school year will begin 
on Monday, January 18th, 2021. The deadline to complete course selections is Friday, February 
5th, 2021.  
 
All information about the process to select courses will be posted on Collegiate’s website under 
the “Student Services” tab by Monday, January 18th. 
 
Students and parents are welcome to join a Guidance Counsellor for any questions about or 
assistance with the course selection process during live Microsoft Teams sessions. These 
drop-in sessions will take place daily at 9:00 a.m - 10: 00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. during 
the week of January 18th-22nd.To join, please use the link below.  
 
Click here to join the meeting 
 
Please note that when you join the meeting, you will be in the “lobby” until the student ahead of 
you is finished.  
 
Finally, Guidance will not be collecting signed paper copies of the Course Planner this year due 
to the Covid pandemic. We ask that you review your child’s selection in Career Cruising prior to 
submission. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Guidance by emailing ​erin.tenhoeve@dsbn.org​. 
 
Thank you. 


